
 
 

The scope and prioritization of projects will be based on the needs of the district. 

 
 
Timberline PK-8 School 
 
 

On February 22, 2012, the Board of Education approved the conceptual plan to move forward 

developing a pre-school through 8
th
 grade (P8) school in the Longmont City limits. Spangler 

Elementary, Loma Linda Elementary and Heritage Middle School were identified and plans to 

reconfigure the facility to accommodate the program began. The new Longmont P8 school will 

embrace Science, Technology, Engineering and Math (STEM) opportunities as well as a 

continued International Baccalaureate (IB) focus. Grounded in the rigors of educational 

excellence the school is planned to open in August 2013. 

 
Project Update (as of 11/15/2012) 
Schedule     Team 
Design Start: Fall 2012    Architect: SlaterPaull Architects 
Construction Start: Fall 2012   General Contractor: Sanders Construction 
Construction End:  Fall 2013   Project Manager: Brian Lamer 
 
Summary of current activities 

 Construction is underway. 
 

 
 
Summary of completed activities 


